
 

MEMO 
 

TO:​ ​ Weber Board of Education Members 
Superintendent Gina Butters 
Business Director Robert Peterson 

FROM:​ Rob Lake Assistant Director of Secondary Education 

DATE:​​ September 22, 2025 

SUBJECT:​ 24-25 Title IX Report 
____________________________________________________________________ 

Board of Education-  

As PerUtah Code 53G-6-1101 Title IX Athletics Reporting effective 1/30/24 It is necessary for 
me to review the Title IX report at the beginning of each school year. The new Utah code reads:  

Before the beginning of each year, the athletic director of another administrator of each school 
shall report to the school’s governing board governing: 
 
a).  the number and type of interscholastic sports available at the school, categorized by gender 
designation;  
b). the number of students competing in a gender-designated interscholastic sport at the school, 
categorized by gender; 
c). the amount of spending that the school devotes to each gender-designated sport, reported in 
total amount and on a per-student basis; 
d). a comparison and evaluation of designated practice and game locations in 
gender-designated interscholastic sports; 
e). any information regarding the school's efforts in compliance with Title 63G, Chapter 31, Part 
2, Distinctions on the Basis of Sex, and Title IX; and 
f). if there is a discrepancy between male-designated and female-designated sports of 10% or 
greater, an action plan that the school develops to address the discrepancy. 
 
An LEA governing board that receives the report described in Subsection (2) shall review the 
report in a public board meeting. 
 
 
 
Thank You for your consideration on this matter. 
 
 
Rob Lake 
Assistant Director of Secondary Education  


